Southeast Region
Coordinator:  Valerie Horn
Email:  valerie.horn@wearemass.org 




We had MASS Board member and self-advocate, Ashley Quick present at our August 12th meeting.  She shared her experiences as a self-advocate and her work educating, and interviewing with the police in her area about working with people with disabilities. Thank you, Ashley! 
Thank you to Al and Cynthia, who have been assisting with planning for a statewide leadership summit. 
The Southeast Region is working on a transition to back in person meetings with safety guidelines in place.  Members are taking the time to discuss self-advocates’ preferences and re-evaluate the time and location.  If you would like to give your feedback for time and location, please contact Valerie.
There will be many topics to discuss at the next meeting (September 9th) including Stop the Shock legislation and gather people’s feedback about new changes occurring in the region.  We hope to see you there!  
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